
Reasons a House to House licence may be refused;- 

 

• The total amount that the charity receives is inadequate in proportion to 

the total proceeds of the collection. The Authority's policy is that this 

should be 75% of the proceeds to the charity or cause.  

• There is excessive remuneration paid to the collectors out of the 

proceeds. The Authority's policy is that no more than 25% of the 

proceeds may be deducted. 

• There is likely to be an offence committed under the Vagrancy Act 

1824.  

• That the applicant is not a fit and proper person.  

• That the applicant has not taken sufficient steps to ensure the people 

collecting on his behalf are fit and proper persons.  

• The applicant has refused to supply the Authority with any information 

that they have reasonably requested to satisfy the matters above. 

 


